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Senator Fifield asked on 11 June 2009, EEWR Hansard page 88. 
 
Question 
 
If there were any tenderers who were sent an email on 16 March offering them business in 
the Nepean ESA who subsequently declined that business? 
 
Answer 
 
Between the Preferred Tenderer advice on 16 March 2009 and the final decision on tender 
outcomes, none of the tenderers who received a Preferred Tenderer advice declined. 
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